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Epilepsy Awareness Day- Thursday 23 March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 23 March we will be acknowledging Epilepsy Awareness Day. The SRC 
would like all students to come to school wearing a ‘splash’ of purple with their school 
or sport uniform.  
 
On Thursday, our school leaders will be presenting a short talk and PowerPoint 
slideshow during assembly to raise awareness and to support individuals who are 
affected. 
 
 
Maria Panourgias & Carolyn Rider                                    Annette Wein 
SRC Coordinators                                                                  Principal 

 


